
Who We are and Why We Are Here

Our mission is to reach the lost and teach the found 
in the grace and  knowledge of the Lord Jesus Christ.

Our Vision
To learn God’s Word, to live God’s way, to love God’s 

people, to reach God’s world.

Living Water Community Church
42 Ormond Street

Thorold, Ontario L2V 1Y4
Pastor Rob Kamerman
Phone 289-228-7405

Email: rob_kamerman@hotmail.com
Church email: LWChurchOffice42@gmail.com

Church office: 905-227-1922

Ministries
Children’s Ministry: Marilyn Mattiussi

Kidz Club: Carol Ford and Rylan Kamerman
Men’s Ministry: Garry Ford

Women’s Ministry: Andrea Kamerman
Community Meals: Cheryl Edwards

Finance: Dan Mattiussi

Welcome to 

Living Water Community  

Church 

mailto:LWChurchOffice42@gmail.com


Living Water Community Church
Sunday January 27th, 2019

Pastor Rob Kamerman

Welcome to Living Water Community Church! Thank you
for joining us today as we praise and worship the Lord 
Jesus  and hear from the Word of God together.

Order of Worship

Welcome and Greeting
Announcements

Prayer
Song:  You are Holy

Scripture: 2 Cor. 5:16-21

Children’s Time
Offering

Songs: The Lion and the Lamb
Revelation

Great Are You Lord

Message: Teen Challenge

Song:  Oh Come to the Altar

Blessing

Coming Up This Week

Monday: Community lunch-12 noon

Youth Program 6:30 pm

Tuesday: Prayer 9:am (Note time)

Wednesday: Family Night 6:30

Thursday: Prayer 9:30 am

Saturday: Men’s Ministry-Hana’s 8 am

Upcoming Events
Men’s Breakfast February 2nd-Our special guest will be Rev. Todd 

McKinnon who has been working with men in the detention centre. He 

will lead a discussion with us about how we can begin to work with this 

segment of our population before and after their incarceration. While not 

everyone will be called to such a ministry opportunity, what Todd shares 

will be of interest to all the men present.

Please welcome the team from Teen Challenge today. Plan to join us for 

lunch to learn more about what God is doing through this ministry.

Remember to pray for the team going to the Dominican Republic in May. 

There are still many needs, especially finances, that are required.

On Saturday March 9th, there will be a dinner, trivia night programme and 

silent auction in support of the D.R. team. Please see one of the team 

members or Pastor Rob to secure a ticket. $20. each.

Sunday February 10th will be new member reception Sunday. The 9 

people who have recently become members will be welcomed to the 

fellowship officially. There will also be the dedication of the two babies

born in the past two months. Please plan to join us that day.

On Sunday Feb 3rd, there will a Celebration of Life for Michael 

Edwards, the son of Cheryl and Terry Edwards. Michael went home to 

be with Jesus last week.. Visitation at 2 pm, Service at 3 and 

refreshments to follow. At the church.

.


